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April 1, 2011 
 
 
Clayton Hee, Chair 
Committee on Judiciary and Labor 
Senate 
State Capitol 
415 S. Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
 
 
Dear Honorable Chair Hee and Members of the Committee on Judiciary and Labor: 
 

 
Re:  Support  for Ken Takayama – GM560 Commission to Promote Uniform Legislation 

I am in support of Mr. Ken Takayama to sit on the Commission to Promote Uniform Legislation. 
 
I am a personal friend of Mr. Takayama and have known him in his capacity as Director of the 

Legislative Reference Bureau.  I can personally say that Mr. Takayama is a very competent and fair 
individual.  He will take the time to look at everything thoroughly before making a decision.  I believe 
that with his past experience he will be an asset to this commission. 

 
I support Mr. Takayama for the Commission to Promote Uniform Legislation.  Thank you for 

your time and consideration. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Arnold Wong /s/ 



KEVIN SUMIDA & ASSOCIATES Kevin 1'.11. Sumidll 
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March 24, 20 11 

The Honorable Clayton Hee, Chair 
Senate Committee on Judiciary and La bor 
Hawaii State Capitol , Room 4 07 
Honolulu, Hawai i 96813 

Re: Nomination of Ken Takayama to the Com m ission to Promote 
Uniform Legislation 

Dear Senator Hec: 

I wri te this letter in enthusiastic support of Ken Takayama's nomination 
to th e Commission to Promote Uniform Legislation ("C PUL"). As a member of 
the CPU L, Ken acts as a representative of the State of Hawai i to th e Uniform 
Law Commission, the n ational organization res ponsible for drafting m a ny of 
the uniform laws cnacted by Hawai i and the other States . 

Ken has been a member of the C PUL for severa l terms . As is the case 
with a ll other Commissione rs, he receives no compensation for his time, and 
virtua lly no recognition for his service in what is (even in the legal community) 
a relatively obscure , but important, organ ization . Ken has freely and 
enthusiastically devoted m a ny, many hours of his time in service to his 
posit ion, including attendance at drafting committee meeting of the national 
organization, acting a s a lia ison between the national organization a nd loca l 
interest groups, and p roviding testimony to our Legislature on uniform laws 
which are be ing considered for enactment. 
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Ken serves a vital a nd extremely importa nt function to the other 
Commissioners as well. Because of hi s prior experien ce at the Legislative 
Reference Bureau, he is able help the other commission e rs t rack pending 
legis lation so that they can prepare their testimonies an d do what is required to 
assist in the passage of these bills. Without Ken's assistance, I can assure you 
that t h e process would not run so s m oothly or consistently. 

As a further sign of her commitment and sense of respon s ibi lity, Ken 
a ttended the 20 10 annual meeting of the Uniform Law Commission in Chicago, 
Illinois. Because the State of Hawaii had no funds in its budget to pay for this 
expense , Ken utilized his own resou rces for his travel, accomm odations, and 
conference fees for this week long conference, representing the State of Hawaii. 

T i lE DILLINGHAM TRANSPORTATION IJUILDING • 73S DlSHOP STREET, SU ITE411 • HONOLULU, JIAWAI! ')6813 . T 808356-2600. F 808 587-6197 



The Honorable Clayton Hee, Chair 
Committee on Judiciary and Labor 
March 24, 20 1 1 
Page 2 of 2 

Please be assured that this conference is a working conference, and its 
attendees spend each day in plenary meetings or committee meetings, during 
which various uniform laws are considered , discussed, and worked on. 

At the end of the conferen ce, each State delegation is called upon to vote 
for or against the uniform or model acts then under consideration. Ken's 
presence at the conference ensured that our State was represented and its 
voice heard. The fact that he gave up his time and personal resources to 
represent our State at this important event is a tribute to both his dedication 
and his recognition of the importance of the work of the conference to our 
State. 

Ken Takayama is clearly a great asset both to the State of Hawaii and to 
the Commission to Promote Uniform Legislation, and I hope you wi ll not 
hesitate to confirm his appointment to a new term. 

Very truly yours, 

KEVIN P.H. SUMIDA 
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